
GREENVILLE UTILITIES COMMISSION 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS FOR 23-32 

RE-BID FOR TUBULAR STEEL STRUCTURES 

6/15/2023 at 4:00PM  

 

1.  What is the break down between pole quantity?  

Please Reference Attachment A, B & C in Bid Document. 

2. Are we required to resubmit a new bid bond? 

Yes. 

3. What are you currently doing with the current bid bond? 

RFB 23-21, all bids rejected. Bid Bond for RFB 23-21 no longer required. 

4. Can you confirm that this is a re-bid of the previously submitted 23-21? 

Yes. 

5. Could you confirm if there are any design changes?  

The only design change is 1 pole was added.  There are now 70 poles rather than 69. 

 

 


